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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer is Ms 
Eeles and the  deputy safeguarding officer 

is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express concerns to 
the multi agency safeguarding team 

(MASH)  

directly  on 0345 155 1071 or email 
mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

Any parents entering the school must sign 
in at the office to ensure we know who is in 

the building. 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks– 93% 

Chestnuts– 95.4% 

Sycamores-95.9% 

Redwoods-94.5% 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

Acorns and Oaks:    

This week I enjoyed letters and sounds. We did lots of number play jobs 
too. We read a mermaid book!- Travis 

 

Chestnuts:   

This week it has been really fun because there was an author that read a 
book to us and we got to do some painting. She was a very nice!- Cooper 

 

Sycamores:   
This week I enjoyed maths and PE because its my second favourite sport 
that we are learning! I have enjoye dour morning boards this week too.– 
Jack S 
 
Redwoods:   
This week I have enjoyed doing maths because we did problem solving 
and English because we did a recount about Community day.– Lily C 
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Diary Dates 

 

 Week beginning 15th Ju-

ly-Class swap sessions 

 Monday 22nd July-

Leavers assembly 

(1.45pm) 

 Tuesday 23rd July– Last 

day of term (2pm) Awards 

Acorns– Alaya 

Oaks– Skyla 

Chestnuts– Elsie 

Sycamores– Kesia 

Redwoods– Matthew 

 

 

Random Act of Kindness– Paige 

and Kesia 

House cup–  Lemon  

Attendance cup– Chestnuts 
 

Whole School News 

This week we have said a sad farewell to Mrs Russell who has worked at Bearnes for 11 years. 

We wish her all the best in her new job. From September we welcome Mrs Young who is an      

experienced administrator and will work alongside Mrs Hayes in the office.  

 

Mr Ansermoz will be in school on Monday, Tuesday and Friday next week to spend time getting 

to know next years Chestnuts. 

 

Our leavers and awards assembly is going to be held at The Avenue Church and will start at 

1.45pm. 


